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27th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As your child approaches the end of year 2, I am writing to remind you that the 

Universal Infant Free School Meal will cease.  Your child, however, may be 

entitled to Free School Meals when they move into year 3. 

 

In order for your child to receive free school meals in September you will need to 

complete a FSM form, you will find this form in the school office or on the school 

website.  If your child is not entitled to FSM you will need to pay for your child’s 

school meals in advance via Parent Pay. 

  

If you do not have a log in for Parent Pay or have any questions regarding this 

matter please contact the school office 01925 632705 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Donna Lowe 

Business Manager 
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